
Dear Ryan School Families, Happy Memorial Day!!!  Thank you to all the parents that helped present for 
Career Day- it was very much appreciated from the PAC and the Students at the Ryan School!!! 
 

From Mrs. Stone: We would like to invite parents/guardians to the Ryan School on Monday, June 4th to 
attend the Tewksbury Public Library Presentation given by librarians - Noelle Boc & Aimee Villet. 
Parents/Guardians may attend at 8:30, 9:30, 12:45 or 1:30. Keep your children and teens engaged 

throughout the summer with reading and many other fun activities! It is free to join!  Look for the flyer that 
was sent home with your student.  
 
IMPORTANT DATES: 
 
Monday, May 28th- No School, Memorial Day 
 
Wednesday, May 30th- Arts and Enrichment Program- Team East 
 
Monday, June 4th- Spinner Tickets Order Forms Due 
 
Monday, June 4th- Friday, June 8th- Scholastic Book Fair 
 
Tuesday, June 5th- Ice Cream Social, 6-8pm (Rain Date: Wednesday, June 6th) 
 
Thursday, June 28th- Lowell Spinner's Game, 6:35pm 
 
 On-Going: Box Tops Contest until June 1st 
 
ARTS AND ENRICHMENT- TEAM EAST  
 
This will be held on Wednesday, May 30th for all grades.  This is an anti-bullying presentation.  It is Anti-Gravity 
BMX Jump Show- with ramps and riders!!  Should be a great message and an entertaining program!!  Ask your 
student about it on Wednesday night. 
 
BOOK FAIR 
 
The PAC is excited to bring the Book Fair to the Ryan again this year.   An amazing selection of books is 
headed our way!  At the Book Fair your child will be able to shop for the latest and finest titles for kids.  Each 
student will receive a free book (up to $6.99).  There will also be chances for students to win free books. We 
are in need of volunteers to help the book fair run smoothly (I will be adding what teachers match the team on 
Tuesday)- please sign up on sign-up genius: http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0b4ba9a623a6f85-ryan1  
 
ICE CREAM SOCIAL 
 
The ice cream social is on Tuesday, June 5th from 6-8 pm (Raindate: Wednesday, June 6th).  Come enjoy an 
ice cream for $2 with many toppings.  The Book Fair will be open.  This is not a drop off event.  Please note: 
This is an outside event- the Ryan School will not be open- therefore no bathrooms.  Hope to see you 
there.  The notice is attached. 
 
 
 
SPINNERS TICKETS 
 
The Health Brook-Trahan, Ryan and Wynn School PAC's would like to say Thank You for all your support this 
year by offering a family night at the Lowell Spinners Game on Thursday, June 28th at 6:35pm. Tickets are $8 
each. We have a limited number of tickets therefore, orders will be filed on a first come-first serve basis. Please 
return the form attached along with a check made payable to the Ryan School PAC in an envelope marked- 
"Lowell Spinners Night". Any questions call Jenn Griffin 978-863-0219 
or jenngrif3@gmail.com<mailto:jenngrif3@gmail.com>. Deadline: Monday, June 4th. Tickets will be issued 
after all orders are received. 
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BOXTOPS CONTEST: FILL CONTAINER- EXTRA RECESS FOR THE ENTIRE SCHOOL IN JUNE- SEND 
IN ASAP- THEY NEED A LOT MORE TO EARN THE PRIZE!!!! 
 
HOW IT WORKS: 
1.   Collect Box Tops 
2.   Parents/ Guardians- Send To School With Below Slip (Can Send Many Times and You Can Also Send 
Without Slip Below!!) 
3.   Students- Bring To Office And Put In Bin Marked Box Tops 
4.   PAC Will Transfer to Containers In Cafeteria 
5.   Fill Container by June 1st- Extra Recess!!! 
Questions?? Email: ryanschoolpac@gmail.com<mailto:ryanschoolpac@gmail.com> 
 
RECYLE THAT 
 
Donate your unwanted books and clothing now in our purple and yellow bin at school! The bin will accept 
books, DVDs, used clothing in any condition, linens and clothing accessories. Good condition items are 
repurposed and resold, lesser condition items are turned into industrial rags and filling material. Please no 
encyclopedias or college text books. Lets earn money for our school and keep these items out of landfills! 
 
Recycle That Bins/ YELLOW and PURPLE  bins  –UPDATE Did you know that you can donate ripped, stained 
and worn out linens and clothing in our bins? Grab all of those socks with holes and put them in a bag and 
place them in the YELLOW AND PURPLE bins at school. The fabric is shredded and made into industrial rags, 
and our schools get the money! 
 
PAPER RETRIEVER 
 
The Ryan School has two Paper Retriever bins.  Bring your newspapers, office paper and catalogs to be 
recycled. We receive money for this paper and the proceeds go directly to the Ryan School arts and 
enrichment programming.  Please no phone books. 
 
Paper Retriever/ YELLOW AND GREEN  Bins-UPDATE These bins now accept FLATTENED 
CARDBOARD.  Please do not put any paper in plastic bags. Save it in PAPER bags and bring to the YELLOW 
AND GREEN bins at school and our schools get the money! 
 
AMAZON 
 
Amazon has a shopping program that benefits non-profits and the Ryan School PAC is now registered. It's 
called Amazon Smile and will donate 0.5% of the purchase price of eligible products to our PAC. If you shop on 
Amazon.com<http://amazon.com/>, go to smile.amazon.com<http://smile.amazon.com/> to designate the 
"John Ryan School PAC" as your school. Another great way to earn FREE money for our school and kids.This 
email is being sent to you from the the Ryan School PAC.  Your email will only be used for this purpose. 
 
COMMUNITY EVENTS 
 
I am attaching information regarding the Girls Basketball Boosters' Dine-Out Night on June 5th. 
 
I am attaching the information for the Bike Rodeo on June 3rd. 

 

 
 
 
 This email is being sent to you from the the Ryan School PAC.  Your email will only be used for this purpose. 
 
If you know anyone who would like to be added, please forward this email to them and tell the them to email us 
with a request to be added. 
 
If you would like to be removed from this email please let us know. 
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Thanks, Carolyn Gaglione- Ryan School PAC Chair 

 


